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 TOWN OF EDGARTOWN 
Massachusetts 

 

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 

 

 70 Main St 

JENNIFER SMYTH P.O. Box 5158 

Procurement Officer Edgartown, MA 

 02539

  

  508-627-6185  

November 10, 2021 Fax: 508-627-6123 

  

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES: BATH HOUSE RELOCATION  

  The Edgartown Parks Department invites quotes from qualified and experienced contractors to relocate 

the existing bath house at the intersection of Atlantic Drive and Katama Road (the left fork) as per site plan. 

Bath House is to be lifted and moved approximately 35 feet North, leveled and secured in the new location.  

 

  Bid documents are available electronically or in hard copy; please call 508-627-6185 or email 

jsmyth@edgartown-ma.us to obtain a copy. 

 

 Quotes must be submitted to the Edgartown Procurement Office at Town Hall (third floor), 70 Main St. 

Edgartown MA 02539 in a package plainly marked “Quote for Bath House Relocation, Ref. PRK-22-03” 

on or before 10:00 AM, Wednesday, November 24, 2021.  No quotes submitted after that time will be 

accepted.  Quotes must include all the required materials and information; award will be made within ten 

(10) days after the due date.  Pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws, chapter 149, sections 26 and 27, the 

Division of Occupational Safety has determined the Prevailing Wage Rates for this work and they are 

included as part of the bid package.  The Town of Edgartown reserves the right to reject any and all bids 

and to waive any informality in bids received whenever such rejection or waiver is in its best interest.  The 

Town of Edgartown fully complies with federal, state, and local laws and directives governing equal 

opportunity, affirmative action and non-discrimination in all Town activities and actively solicits bids from 

MBE/WBE businesses. 
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